
Our Northern Runway: making 
best use of Gatwick

Gatwick Airport Northern Runway 
Public Consultation

9 September 2021 to 1 December 2021
We are consulting on our proposals to bring our existing Northern Runway into routine use alongside 
our Main Runway. The consultation runs for 12 weeks, from 9 September 2021 to 1 December 2021.

All comments must be received by 11:59pm on 1 December 2021

Following the consultation, we will consider all feedback - along with further environmental and modelling 
assessments, continued engagement with statutory authorities and others - when finalising our proposals 
ahead of submitting an application for a Development Consent Order for the Northern Runway Project.

To respond to our consultation:

To find out more about our proposals:

Read our published consultation documents on our website or at a deposit point local  
to you. Visit gatwickairport.com/futureplans or contact us directly for more details

Visit our project website and virtual exhibition at gatwickairport.com/futureplans

Visit one of our Mobile Project Offices - visit gatwickairport.com/futureplans  
or contact us directly for more details

Call our freephone hotline 0800 038 3486 between 9:30am and 5:30pm

Send us an email at info@gatwickfutureplans.com

Book a telephone surgery (by visiting our website or contacting  
us directly) to speak to an expert

Follow us on Facebook FACEBOOK-SQUARE, Instagram instagram-square,LinkedIn linkedin and Twitter twitter-square

Complete an online consultation questionnaire on our  
website gatwickairport.com/futureplans

Email your comments to: feedback@gatwickfutureplans.com

Complete a hard copy questionnaire and return it using the FREEPOST address

Post your written responses (no stamp required) to: FREEPOST RTRB-LUUJ-AGBY

Call 0800 038 3486 to speak to someone, Monday to Friday, 9:30am to 5:30pm


